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Dear Jake,
 
Please find below a link to Portsmouth News today, 3.11.2023 which highlights the severity of
gridlock and congestion  on Eastern Road. Eastern road needed to be closed  after a sewer burst.
This caused a lot of havoc in the city.
 
The residents are very much aware of the situation of  gridlock, congestion and increased air
pollution day in day out.
Eastern Road cannot be even partly closed over a longer period of time. This would mean even
more gridlock, congestion, increased air pollution, delays, effects on mental and physical health
of residents etc....
We, LSA, have highlighted this matter repeatedly in our submissions opposing the Aquind
Interconnector.
Please add this email to our correspondence.  
https://www.portsmouth.co.uk/news/transport/storm-ciaran-portsmouth-drivers-facing-heavy-
delays-on-a27-due-to-closure-of-eastern-road-after-sewer-burst-4397045
 
Many Thanks,
Viola Langley
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